
 

Praises 

 Albania—The Waits 
found a house after only 
two weeks! A location for 
the House of Hope, a 
community center for the 
Roma people, was 
secured, and it was 
dedicated to God in a 
special ceremony. 

 Hurricane Relief— 

We have received almost 
$27,000 for hurricane 
relief in the Eastern 
Caribbean! Having seen pictures of the damage in various 
locations, we know every dollar will be appreciated. We are so 
grateful to all who have given. 

 Ghana—Last week, Oleta Witt arrived safely back in the States for 
a visit through the end of November. She is happy to be able to see 
family and friends and participate in a friend’s wedding. 

 

Prayer Requests 

 Eastern Caribbean—We received the 
tragic and unexpected news over the 
weekend that Pastor Leon George was called 
home to heaven. He was a longtime pastor in 
Christiansted, St. Croix, and a respected 
leader among the Eastern Caribbean 
churches. Thank you for praying for his dear 
wife, family, and church family. The funeral is 
being planned for Tuesday, November 7. 

 Papua New Guinea—Larry Doyle 
recently visited Buka. He asked for prayer for 
the Solos Bible translation team there. They 

have several translation steps that need to be completed over the 
coming months. 
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Gabe and Erica Wait (left) pose with the Albania 

Team on the day the new community center was 

dedicated. 

Pastor Leon George 


